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September 8, 2021 
 

Dear 6th Grade Parents/Guardians, 
 

It has been an excellent start to the school year for our students and staff! On Tuesday, September 14th, Brass 
Castle School will hold its annual Back to School Night for Grade 6. In order to provide a safe in-person experience, 
the following guidelines are in place for Back to School Night: 

• One parent/guardian per student will be permitted, to allow for spacing in classrooms. Please do not bring 
the student or siblings to this event.   

• Face masks must be worn in school buildings. 
We appreciate your support and understanding, as we continue to ensure a healthy and safe environment for our 
staff and students. 
 

Tuesday, September 14th – Grade 6 
 

6:30pm – 6:42pm Homeroom (HR Teacher will check families in and play a short presentation from the 
administration) 

 

6:44pm – 7:30pm Follow schedule to be provided, during homeroom (See back for schedule sample) 
 

Special Area staff members (i.e. Instrumental Music, Physical Education, etc.) will be available to meet with 
parents/guardians from 6:15pm – 7:15pm in the Media Center on Tuesday, September 21st. 
 

PTA Representatives will be available in the gym during Back to School Night to sign up for membership and to 
provide additional information regarding PTA programs.  
 

If you would prefer to attend the Back to School Night virtually, please complete the form below and return to your 
student’s homeroom teacher no later than Monday, 9/13.  A link will be emailed to you by the subject area teacher 
with a designated meeting time on Tuesday, 9/14. 
 

Please remember, Back to School Night is an opportunity to share and provide information about our school and 
your child’s instructional program.   If you should have specific questions regarding your child, please schedule a 
conference with your child’s teacher.  Thank you for your understanding and cooperation.   
 

Academic achievement and behavior are better when collaboration between school and home is consistent and 
positive.  I’m confident that together we can ensure students are reaching their full potential.  We look forward to 
Back to School Night! 
 

As an FYI, Back to School Night for all other grade-levels at Brass Castle School is scheduled for Tuesday, September 
21st.  Port Colden Back to School Night is scheduled for Monday, September 20th.  Information regarding these Back 
to School nights will be sent soon. 
 

Sincerely, 
 
Jessica L. Garcia 
Principal, Brass Castle School 

 

Virtual Back to School Night Preference 
 

Student Name:  ____________________________________ Homeroom:  _____________________ 

Parent Name:  _____________________________________ Phone #: ________________________ 

Parent Email (Please Print):  _______________________________________________________________ 



 

Sample Back to School Night Schedule – 6th Grade 

6:30pm - 6:42pm Homeroom Check In 

6:44pm – 6:54pm Group A – ELA – Motzenbecker 

6:56pm – 7:06pm Science – Penner 

7:08pm – 7:18pm Social Studies – Dimitriou 

7:20pm – 7:30pm Math -  Galoppo 

7:30pm   Back to School Night Ends 


